
Children’s early understanding of number is strongly associated with 
later mathematical achievement in primary and secondary school, 
and mathematical achievement in turn strongly predicts children’s 
overall achievement.

This cross-phase programme brings schools together to explore 
practical, evidence-informed approaches for improving mathematics 
in the Early Years and Key Stage One.

Engaging with the best available evidence, practitioners and leaders 
will develop and implement a bespoke mathematics improvement 
plan for their setting so that all children can flourish.

The programme will focus on the five evidence-informed 
recommendations from the EEF’s ‘Early Maths’ guidance report, 
published in January 2020.

Day 1 - 12th January 2024, 9:00am – 3:00pm
Day 2 - 23rd February 2024, 9:00am – 3:00pm
Day 3 - 8th March 2024, 9:00am – 3:00pm

Venue:  St Austell Print Conference Centre.

Improving Mathematics 
Early Years and KS1

For more information, please contact 
Email: hello@onecornwall.co.uk
www.onecornwall.co.uk

SCAN HERE TO SEE 
MORE INFORMATION

Teaching School Hub Partnership 


